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November 12, 2013

Mr. Steven V. King

Executive Director and Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
P.0. Box 47250

Olympia, WA 47250

Dear Mr. King:

Enclosed are proposed revisions to tariff 10.1 for Ada-Lin Waste Systems, Inc. (G-104). This revision
changes Item 230 rate to the Sunshine Recyclers Transfer Station.

We request waiver from WAC 480-07-505. Sunshine Recyclers is an affiliated company but the
proposed rate is well below the prevailing market of $92.61/Ton.

If any additional information is required, please contact me at (509) 924-5678 x217 or at
johnl@sunshinedisposal.com.
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JohnLloyd ¢

Chief Financial Officer



